
 
Letters and Sounds. 

This week we have looked at the phoneme. 

 
z - as in the words zoo, zip and zebra 

 

We have been orally blending the words: 

 

• zip 

• zoo 

• zap 

• buzz 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sense of Touch. 
This week we have been looking at the sense of 

touch.  The children have been feeling 

different materials and objects and describing 

how they feel. 

 
We talked about whether they felt rough, 

smooth, soft, hard, squidgy, prickly. 

How does their teddy feel at home? 

 

 

 

High 5! 
This week we have looked at the number 5. 

 
We have counted out different amounts and 

matched them to the correct numeral and 

sorted out different sets of 5.   

Can you make sets of 5 with your toys or books 

at home? 
 

 

 
14th June 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

Thursday 11th July – Sports Day  

 

Only for the children moving into 

Reception. 
Monday 24th June – Parent’s Meeting with 

the Reception teachers at 2.00pm.  All 

letters need to returned by this day. 

 

You need to select the following: 

Thursday 4th or Friday 5th July – a Stay 

and Play session in Reception and sampling 

school dinners. 

 

Monday 15th July – you do not need to 

select a session as we will take them in as 

it is just for the children.  

 

Wednesday 17th July – Graduation 

Morning at 10.15am in the Key Stage One 

hall. 

All children that are not 30 hours need to 

attend the morning session from 8.30am 

until 11.30am.  

 

 

Our Bodies 

The children have been learning all about our 

bodies through our new non-fiction text: 

 


